
From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD
To: "Cherry, Tracie"
Subject: On Hold, surface commingling application PLC-571-A
Date: Thursday, November 5, 2020 10:32:00 AM

Hello Ms. Cherry,
 
The NMOCD is now placing the surface commingling application for the Remuda 500 Tank Battery
(PLC-571-A) operated by XTO Energy, Inc. (5380) on hold until the earlier of either four months or
the communitization agreement packets have been prepared and submitted.
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 469-8211
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